
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               3 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
RE: CHANGES TO ADJUSTED ALERT LEVEL 1 COVID-19 REGULATIONS 
 
 
As of Monday, 7 February 2022 all learners will return to the playground area as well 
as adjusted COVID-19 Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) will be amended. 
 
We as a school are committed to apply strict Standard Operating Procedures to 
ensure the safety and good health of learners and staff at our school. 
 
In the mornings all learners will go to the playground areas. Learners will be scanned 
and sanitized before entering their classrooms and not at the gate entrance. 
 
This adjustment in the adjusted alert level 1 COVID-19 regulations at Zululand 
Remedial Centre is to assist the school making it a much easier process for our 
learners. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

DF Millin 
_____________ 
DF Millin 
PRINCIPAL 
 


